
 U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

Region V

536 S. Clark St., 6th Floor 

  Chicago, IL 60605-1509 

www.fema.gov 

November 2, 2017 

Mr. Matt Schnepp 

State Hazard Mitigation Officer 

Michigan State Police 

Emergency Management and  

Homeland Security Division 

P.O. Box 30634 

Lansing, MI 48909 

Dear Mr. Schnepp: 

Thank you for submitting the City of Ann Arbor Hazard Mitigation Plan for our review. The plan 

was reviewed based on the local plan criteria contained in 44 CFR Part 201, as authorized by the 

Disaster Mitigation Act of 2000.  The City of Ann Arbor met the required criteria for a single-

jurisdiction hazard mitigation plan.  Formal approval of this plan is contingent upon the adoption of 

the plan by the jurisdiction.  Once FEMA Region V receives documentation of adoption we will 

send a letter of official approval to your office.  

We look forward to receiving the adoption documentation and completing the approval process for 

the City of Ann Arbor Hazard Mitigation Plan. 

If you or the community has any questions, please contact Christine Meissner at 

(312) 408-4460 or christine.meissner@fema.dhs.gov.   

Sincerely, 

Melissa A. Janssen 

Chief, Risk Analysis Branch 

Mitigation Division 

Attachment: Local Plan Review Sheets 

mailto:christine.meissner@fema.dhs.gov

